
From: Nick Mobile
To: EP, SERO ECB
Subject: [External] Concerns About Bishop Tube
Date: Thursday, January 27, 2022 1:39:32 PM

ATTENTION: This email message is from an external sender. Do not open links or
attachments from unknown sources. To report suspicious email, forward the message as an
attachment to CWOPA_SPAM@pa.gov.

To whom it may concern,

The DEP must inform the community how technical and management challenges to remediation will
be met.

Prior clean up attempts at Bishop Tube were unsuccessful.  Better management techniques and
ongoing ongoing performance assessment should bee outlined within the plan.

The community needs clarification concerning areas such as duration of remediations efforts,
potential for production of additional toxic compounds, and protection of the Little Valley Creek.

The DEP must provide the public additional information on how it intends to evaluate and address
the presence of DNAPL within the deep bedrock aquifer.

The DEP should inform the public, regarding how remediation will be financed and whether this
may limit remedial activities.

Nick Mobile
42 Village Way, Malvern, PA 19355


